
    
 

KISD HEALTH SERVICES 
 

Dear KISD Parents and Guardians,  

 

We are excited to announce KISD will be partnering with Hazel Health Co. to make sure all students at 

KISD have access to healthcare. All students will now have access to virtual doctor visits at no cost -- 

both at school and at home.  

Information is at the following https://www.kaufmanisd.net/district/departments/new-health-

services/hazel-health-program 

 

This is how it works: 

 

At School  

When a student is in school,and your school nurse determines extra evaluation is needed, they may use 

an iPad to help students talk directly with a doctor over live video. Hazel Health doctors can evaluate 

your student’s symptoms and provide the appropriate type of treatment. Hazel doctors and the school 

nurse will decide together whether your student can return safely to class or if additional care is needed. 

 

At Home  

When at home, families can connect with Hazel doctors from any device including mobile. To start a 

visit, the parent/guardian can share their child’s health concerns at my.hazel.co/Kaufmanisd. If 

medically appropriate, a Hazel provider will initiate a phone or video visit with the parent and child.  

 

To learn more about Hazel Health, here is a short overview video, https://vimeo.com/430091049    or 

you can visit their webpage at www.hazel.co. You are also welcome to reach out to your Campus RN 

who can answer any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

KISD Nursing Staff 
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